## A.E.A. News 3rd of January 2015



We are happy to announce that BSHAA (British Society of Hearing Aid Audiologists) Council has formally agreed to join the AEA as a new member.

In 2015 they have the status as observer member.

The AEA goals and strategy were presented at the BSHAA Council Meeting on the 3<sup>rd</sup> of November 2014 in Gatwick during a very constructive meeting between the full BSHAA Council and the AEA President, Mark Laureyns. This week Peter Sydserff, the BSHAA President confirmed that BSHAA joins the AEA.

We welcome the British Association – and look forward for a strong and constructive cooperation.

## UK joins the AEA – 3rd of January 2015







UK joins the AEA – 3rd of January 2015



Picture above:

The BSHAA Council